
 

 

Apartment Praterstrasse 78
 

 

Beschreibung
Your perfect place in
Vienna!

You are searching for an
family apartment or
simply need a spacious
apartment with seperated
bedrooms? This apartment
provides two seperate
bedrooms and a big
pull-out sofa in the
living room. A roomy
eat-in kitchen, bathroom
and toilet provide you
with everything you need
– even for a long term
stay.
Located next to
Praterstern you can
easily reach the
historical oldtown (5
minutes by subway to
Stephansplatz). On the
other hand Vienna
Exhibition is just a few
minutes away. This
apartment provides
cable-tv and wifi (wlan)
internet access. You can

 

Features
Dishwasher, internet
access, washing machine
 

 

 

 

 



reach the Augarten , the
Prater, and the
Donaukanal easily by foot
from here. Moreover the
direct infrastructure is
great. So you can find a
lot of restaurants, pubs
and supermarkets here.
Particularly with regard
to flexibility it is to
mention that the
supermarktes at the
Praterstern are open from
06:00 am to 10:00 pm.
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